
Sharing and Caring  Gentle and Kind 

Honest and Truthful  Challenging and Responsible 

 
Developing Potential without Limitations 

 

22nd February 2017 

 

Dear Parents, 

 

 

WORLD BOOK DAY THURSDAY 2ND MARCH 2017 

 

 

As you already know, on Thursday 2nd March we celebrate World Book Day. We would like the 

children to come to school dressed as their favourite book character and to bring their book to 

school. 

 

We would also like to invite parents/guardians to come in to school that day and share their 

favourite childhood book with the children and maybe reading some of the story to the class. If 

you would like to take part, please complete the form below and return it to the office. 

 

 

Many thanks 

 

 

 

 

Mrs J Reid 

Headteacher 

 

 

 

 

WORLD BOOK DAY – THURSDAY 2ND MARCH 2017 

 

Childs Name:_______________________________ Class:__________________________ 

 

 

Parent/Grandparent Name:_____________________ Contact Number:_________________ 

 

Can come in at (time):_______________________________________________________ 

 

 

Signed_______________________________Date________________________________ 

 

 

 

Frieth CEC School 

Frieth 

Henley-on-Thames 

Oxon     RG9 6PR 

01494 881554 
 

 

 

01494 881554 
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